LOrL.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

14th November, 1929,

Dear 8irs,

4; 1 was duly favoured with your letter of the 9th

s

instant respecting the case of the steamer "ORELA" and note
your remarks, for which I am obliged.

: I regret to say, however, that the issue of a
nobiﬁ% such as you desire does not come within the scope of
this.Socieby's operations. 1 am therefore forwarding a copy

of your letter Lo the fecretary of Lloyds for his information.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

Messrs. Macdonald, Bellingham & Olsen,
Shiptirokering Department,
16, St.lielen's I'lace,

B L5

Lioyd's Redfste
W“%@Ma on.




